
 

 

 

Dear Colleague,  

 
We look forward to welcoming you to both Stellenbosch University and the town of Stellenbosch, in October 
2020 for the Consortium of Longitudinal Integrated Clerkships annual conference, Returning to our Roots: 
Vision and Values. 
 
This will be the first time that the conference is being held in Africa. We invite students, mentors, academics, 
programme directors and anyone else with an interest in low income countries to join us. This exciting forum 
will focus on how relationship-based learning can enhance health professions education. 
 
You are now able to register and submit abstracts, so don’t delay! 
 
Please note that the early bird registration closes on the 15th April 2020. We are looking forward to your 
participation at CLIC 2020. 

 

 

 

Please contact the relevant person below for further assistance for CLIC 2020 

DELEGATE LIAISON 
Registration  

• Ms Jane Gilliland  
• +27 21 525 2552  
• clic2020@tourvestdm.com 

We look forward to welcoming you to CLIC2020 and the beautiful city of Cape Town, South Africa! 

  

Sincerely, 
 
CLIC 2020 Conference Secretariat 

 

REGISTER NOW 
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